
Carclaze Newsletter - Autumn Term 1 - 6 September 2024 

Email: emoseley@car.celtrust.org or head@car.celtrust.org 

acolwill@car.celtrust.org 

For mental health support 

slenz-williams@car.celtrust.org 

For safeguarding concerns 

primarysafeguarding@car.celtrust.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194 - Wraparound Care (after hours) 07821595894 

Website: www.carclazesch.org - Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome Back! It is really wonderful to have all the children in school. We have lots of new faces (and not just in FS). 

 

If you are new and not sure of any routines, procedures or events please do ask in the office or contact your teacher through 
eSchools. 

 

We welcome a new face to the Office this year. You will soon get to know Kayleigh Taylor, our attendance officer. She will be     
contacting parents to support with absence and attendance and will be one of the voices answering the phones in the morning.  

 

We will have lots of events coming up in the next few weeks for parents and extended families.  Including a reading coffee     
morning and Book Fair. 

 

Have you seen the news about Cashpot for schools in the Asda Reward app? If you shop in Asda please nominate Carclaze, it 
won't cost you anything and Asda will donate a small percentage of your shopping spend to the school. At the moment, it looks 
like the scheme will be running until the end of November. 

Best wishes  

 

Simon 

 Simon Pollard 

Executive Head Teacher 

Cornwall Education Learning Trust (CELT) 

 












